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Chair Knopf 

Vice-Chair Andersen 

Vice-Chair Wallan 

and members of the House Judiciary Committee 

Re: HB2320 

Establishing a Juvenile Justice Advisory Committee would be a welcome, efficient 

way to collect and analyze the best, most successful policies of many state-wide 

groups. Centralizing all these contributions and being able to present the legislature 

with solid recommendations would benefit all Oregon youth involved in justice 

matters, and would  be effective in promoting  community welfare. I strongly support 

HB 2320. 


